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During the Fall 2020 semester Frostburg State University had an undergraduate headcount of 
4,119 and had 4,374 eligible students. During that time, the University continued to accept 
applications from undergraduate students, both living on campus and in off-campus rentals, for 
support for housing costs, as well as a few trickling applications for emergency expenses from 
the spring semester. As during the previous spring, very extensive outreach and communication 
to the entire student body about the availability of emergency funding of $375 for housing costs 
was conducted through direct email and campus communication organs, through various social 
media platforms, with use of the FSU web site, and through extensive outreach to faculty and 
staff to alert and encourage students with need to seek funds. 

As of September 30, 2020, 1,665 applications were received for the $375 housing awards. 
1,549 students received the awards, totaling $580,875. 105 denials were issued for various 
reasons. An additional 37 non-housing awards were made totaling $48,464.31. During this 
quarter, a total of 1,565 distinct students received 1,586 awards totaling $629,339.31. To date, 
1,767 students have received some form of CARES Act award totaling $1,244,562.95. 


